
Subject: Portal OPEN – 01/13/2025  

 

 

Employer, 

 

This is a reminder that the Employer Reporting Portal is now OPEN. Please submit your 
contributions as you normally would. Interest or penalties will not be charged.  

 

NOTE: If you have contribution corrections to report that are OVER one year old, please 
hold off on these corrections at this time. We will let you know when these will be able to be 
accepted through the portal.  

 

If there are any questions, please let us know. We appreciate each of your efforts and 
flexibility as we work through migrating to the new system.   

 

Regards, 

FRS PTG Implementation Team 

frs@lafrs.org  

225-925-4060 
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